

MEMORANDUM

TO: Marc Ott, City Manager

FROM: Ed Van Eenoo, Budget Officer

DATE: September 22, 2010

SUBJECT: Fiscal Memo for Item #87

Item #87 on the September 23, 2010 Council Agenda is to approve a resolution directing the City Manager to develop a recommended eco-friendly program that provides year-round pharmaceutical take back services across Austin.

Staff from the Health and Human Services, Solid Waste Services, Austin Police, Austin Water and Watershed Protection Departments will be available to work on this item. Any fiscal impact that is determined as the program is developed will be reported to Council.